Richmond Elementary
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1 A®{7E January
Events

17 - Late Opening

17 - ONK General Meeting

19 - PTA New Year's
Festival

22 - PTA Read-a-Thon
Begins

29 - Teacher Planning Day
(No School for Students)

30 - Switch Day

2 B»{7E February
Events

2 - Principal's Coffee

5 - PTA Read-a-Thon Ends
9 - PTA Movie Night

9 - Sumaura Elementary
Arrives

21 - Late Opening
21 - PTA General Meeting

3 Hn{7E March Events

2 - Principal's Coffee
3 - ONK Auction

24 - PTA Breakfast in the
Garden

26 - Start of Spring Break
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RICHMOND FOUNDATION ) vy FE¥YF 727 F—>av
Greetings, Richmond families!

The parent volunteers of your Richmond School Foundation are grateful for a
positive start in 2018! Thanks to your awesome response in the Run for

Richmond and a core group of monthly donors, we are hopeful we can meet
our goal of $100,000 raised for teachers and staff before the end of the year.

In January, there's an easy and delicious way to
support the RSF: meet us for coffee at
parent-owned Seven Virtues Coffee Roasters at <& P
3538 SE Hawthorne on Wednesday, January 17.
It's late start day - a perfect morning to meet

before the bell for a pastry or breakfast “\\’f"
sandwich, or to savor a cup of handmade chai . éi’\f’ *
or single-origin coffee after drop off. The cafe is ’°qp OV}
open 8:00 - 5:00 and they're donating 20% of Lanp OR®

sales to the Richmond School Foundation.

As always, one of the most important ways to

support our two-classroom model is by sighing up as a monthly donor to the
Richmond School Foundation. Your monthly gift will help us keep four teachers
in every grade level, educational assistants in Kindergarten, and other critical
staff positions.

Don't forget to support the PTA's Read-A-Thon later this month and Oya No Kai's
annual auction on March 3 as well. Thanks for all you do to enrich our kids'
education at Richmond.

—4% AR A 95! Together we can do it!

Your Richmond School Foundation

RICHMOND GARDEN ) v FE Y F [iE

As of late, we have had children climbing on the roof
above the gate to the garden entrance, getting on the
picnic tables, and so on. If you are outside with your
child before or after school, please make sure that your
child is not in the garden unless they are accompanied
by you. We want to ensure that the garden remains a
vibrant and inviting space for all Richmond students.
Thank you!
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Akemashite omedetd gozaimasu! Happy New Year, Richmond families! We hope that you had a restful break!
We're looking forward to a fantastic 2018; there are many, many fun activities to get involved in this winter and

spring!
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-Our annual Read-a-Thon, “Read for Richmond” is almost here! This
fundraiser will be raising money to support assemblies, as well as science,
technology, engineering, arts and math (STEAM) enrichment at Richmond!
Register your child at the read-a-thon website read4richmond.com and use
the web program to help your child track their reading and collect pledges
to support STEAM at Richmond! The read-a-thon will run from January
22-February 5. More details are available on the website, or by emailing
richmondptapdx@gmail.com.
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N EW YEARS -Richmond PTA would like to welcome you to 2018 with our annual Oshogatsu
MATSUR' Festival on Friday, January 19, from 6:30-8:00 pm. Festivities will include a
mochi-pounding demo by Utsuki-Kai, and mochi sampling and sales by our own
Richmond community members. We'll also have intern craft activities, so come
join us in ringing in the Year of the Dog!
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-Movie Night is back! Bring your pillows and wear your jammies, our next movie
night will take place on February 9, 2018 at 6:30 pm. In response to many
requests, we plan to show a few short movies in Japanese! This event is free as
always, and Rich Coffee and the 5th grade

6:30-8:00 PM

trip fundraisers will be selling food if you come hungry! A2
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-Catch up with PTA happenings on January 26 after drop-off in the cafeterial G E N E RA L
PTA members will be giving an update on what our committees have been

working on this year so far, and will be available to answer questions from M E E T I N G
the community. Rich Coffee will be available- we hope to see you there! Friday, January 26
PTAGEINEHIER B LY TR26HH. FHELr QY7478 ICHh7xT 8:10 am

JZIZTPTAD X U N—DSEED N E TOFBRELERICEH1TVET, Y
yFaA—b—psa—t—tRBtShET, E-TITsMTEWL,



http://read4richmond.com
http://read4richmond.com
http://read4richmond.com
http://read4richmond.com
http://read4richmond.com
http://read4richmond.com
http://read4richmond.com
http://read4richmond.com

Richmond Elementary January Edition

-Planning has already begun for this year's Spring Festival! In order for this year's festival to be a success, we
are forming a Spring Festival Committee and we need your help! The Spring Festival is an important
fundraising event- the money we raise at this event
funds all the other free events that take place during the
year as well as provides money toward teacher grants
RICHMOND EL EN‘_TARY SCHOOL = for classroom supplies. This is a super-fun opportunity
C - 1 2 g s to meet other fantastic Richmond families and give back
; to the community! If you are able to serve on the Spring
Festival Committee, please talk to or email Saori Clark
and Jamie Uyeda at saoriclark@gmail.com or Jenna
Wines and Robyn Draheim at
richmondptapdx@gmail.com
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-Did you know that PTA collects Box Tops for Education? Richmond School recently received a check for
$238.10 from Box Tops- those little squares add up to school money for our students! Drop off collected Box
Tops in the red mailbox or at Rich Coffee and turn your trash into cash for students!
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-Mark your calendar for our second evening PTA General Meeting of the year, on Wednesday, February 21,
2017 at 6:30. Come find out what PTA has been working on this year! Your PTA wants to hear from you! Hope
to see you there!
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+  The Oya No Kai auction will be held March 3rd at Left Bank Annex annex
and will be a great celebration of community and hard-working a portland event space
students.
Portland Public Schools recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals Richmond Elementary School * 2276 SE 41st
and groups and their roles in society. It is the policy of the Portland Public Avenue * Portland, OR 97214 - 503 916-6220
Schools Board of Education that there will be no discrimination or « Visit us at http://www.pps.net/richmond or
harassment of individuals or groups on the grounds of age, color, creed, follow us on Twitter at
disability, marital status, national origin, race, religion, sex or sexual https://twitter.com/richmondjmp
orientation in any educational programs, activities or employment.
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